
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League board minutes August 2021 

 

Members present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 

Jessen, Tritt, Rainey, McMichael, Gerhart, Gabel, Vogt, Dunning 

. 

Members absent:  Hedges, Toomey, Honeycutt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:05 am, August 12, 2021, in the 

Holmes Golf meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

 

The Sept 22nd and future Fun Days at Iron Horse have been cancelled.   This action 

is a result of incidents between some members of LSMGL and staff personal at 

Iron Horse. 

 

Plans were reviewed regarding the Ned Hedges annual Fun Day and luncheon.  

League managers Gabel and Gerhart will be handing out league certificates.  Loy 

Forester will be manning the camera.  In the past, pictures of league winners have 

gone smoothly but there has been some confusion with the Fun Day certificates. 

 

Our software provider for league and fun day events is upgrading their offerings 

after this season.  These new offerings will be extensively upgraded and a true 

boon to a league of our size.  A shareable data base with vastly increased access 

for members are but some of the new features.  However, as with all ‘new and 

improved’ products, prices will increase.  In order to offset those costs, Rainey 

moved and Lacquement seconded a motion to raise the membership cost of 

league players to $40.00 and raise the cost of substitutes to $25.00.  This motion 

carried unanimously.  There are still some additional issues that our website 

editor needs to verify.   

 



Augustyn moved and Pauling seconded a motion to raise the minimum age for 

membership in LSMGL to 60 years of age.  Current members will be 

‘grandfathered’ as long as their membership is maintained.  That motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

The league will purchase equipment and supplies for the Junior Golf Program at 

the Ager course.  Source of these funds will be the uncashed certificates from 

various events during the year.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:55 am. 

 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 

 


